
SHRINE CHARITIES COMMITTEE

DONATIONS

The Shrine Charities Committee requests every member during the 2021-2024 
Triennium to donate $1.00 per member, per year, for a total of $3.00 per 
member to the Shriners Hospitals for Children.  The donation goal is a “million 
dollars” in three years – WE CAN DO IT!

Grand Chapters, Subordinate Chapters, or individuals can send their donations 
directly to a Shriners Hospital for Children.  Please notify the hospital of your 
choice that the donation is from the Order of the Eastern Star. Also, send an 
email to Kathy S. Miles, Chairman of GGC Shrine Charities Committee, as a 
backup for General Grand Chapter reporting – email:   kmilesoes@yahoo.com.

Donations may also be made on the Order of the Eastern Star – Shriners 
Hospitals for Children website.  Go to the link:    

https://donate.lovetotherescue.org/OES

The Shrine Charities Committee will be checking with the twenty-one hospitals 
regarding Eastern Star members' donations.  We encourage every member to 
join us in marching in step on the beat for the Shiners Hospitals for Children. 

Thank you!
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